We are fortunate at Stanley to have great kids.  Often teachers report that they are complimented by outsiders on their students’ behavior.  However, bullying can happen and, if it does, there are things you can teach your child to help them cope with it.

If your child feels they are being bullied, encourage them to:

· Not act afraid or mad.  Pretend you don’t care and walk away.  Bullies are trying to see if they can upset you.

· Use the buddy system.

· Tell an adult.  Teachers, Counselors, principals and other adults can get the bullying stopped.

· One of the things that I teach the students is that Bystanders have a lot of power also.  Research has indicated that when peers step in, bullying stops with in 10 seconds %57 of the time.

· Teach your child never to laugh at the bullies put down or join forces with a bully.

· Bystanders can also help by pulling the target into their group.

· Encourage your child to report bullying to a grown up.

Happy New Year to you all!
